SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL 
AND
CAREER CENTER
Thursday, October 17, 2013

 

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS
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Picture retakes are scheduled for Tuesday, October 22nd.  If you missed picture day in September, please have your pictures taken so you will get a student ID.  There are extra picture envelopes in the main office if you would like to order pictures.

The HS Choirs are performing tonight at 7 p.m. at Faith Lutheran Church.  

ATTENTION SENIORS:    On Monday, November 4th there will be a class meeting from 
9:00 – 9:40 in the Strahl Theater.  Please report to your second hour, you will be dismissed via the PA.  Cap and gown orders will be taken on Tuesday, November 19th from 7:00 a.m. – 1:00.

The Sault Ste. Marie Snowmobile Association will be hosting its one annual snowmobile safety class on Saturday, November 2, 2013 from 9-4.  The class is free of charge and open to anyone 11 ½ years and older and parents are welcome to attend.  Lunch will be provided.  You must pre-register and complete the pre-course workbook.  It can be picked up at the Sault DNR office.  The class will be held at our clubhouse and groomer barn on 1205 W. 9th Street.  Our contact number is 635-6161 or www. sootrails.org

The application window for National Honor Society is now open. Juniors and Seniors with at least a 3.3 GPA, strong character, leadership and service activities may apply. The application deadline is Friday, October 18th at 3:00 p.m. The application can be accessed on Mrs. Hammock’s school website.
 

Lunch:      Chicken Chunks, Whole Grain Pizza, Specialty Salad with Roll  

Sides:        Baked Beans, Romaine Salad, Mixed Fruit, Apples, Whole Grain Dinner Roll
 

